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<Implementation of Sakura Science Exchange Program 2023 supported by JST> 
  
Under the Sakura Science Exchange Program supported by Japan Science and Technology 
Agency (JST), UOEH hosted eight Master students and six faculty members from the 
Occupational Medicine Specialist (Postgraduate) Program, Faculty of Medicine, University of 
Indonesia from October 9 to 15. This is the seventh time for UOEH to implement this program. 
  
The theme for this program was "Pioneering the Future of Occupational Health - International 
Training Program for Cooperation between Indonesia and Japan". In the lectures provided by 
UOEH faculty members in their expertise in occupational health, many questions were raised by 
the students during the program proved that the participants were all eager to learn from each 
lecture. They also visited the Nishinihon Occupational Health Center, which provided a good 
opportunity to compare Japanese health checkup facilities and actual operations with those in 
Indonesia. 
 
The group also participated in the UOEH International Symposium 2023 on October 13 to 14 
which was held after over ten years since the last time. Two of the participants were speakers for 
lectures entitled “Health transformation in Indonesia through health digitalization 
strengthening: A perspective from occupational health” and “Preparation and Challenge in 
Developing Big Data Analysis Framework in Occupational Medicine in Indonesia”, also 8 Master 
students and resident doctors joined poster presentation. One of them who presented the poster 
entitled “Chronic Kidney Disease in a Printing Worker Exposed to Organic Solvent” received 
the Excellent Poster Award at the end of the symposium. 
 
Throughout the program, the participants and UOEH faculty members had practical discussions 
about collaborative research and personnel exchange programs. We would be delighted if this 
program provided an opportunity to enhance our collaborations and advanced relationship 
between researchers, universities, and the nations. 
 
Lastly, we would like to express our sincere appreciation to JST's warm support and kind 
cooperation by everyone involved in this program. 
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